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This year RMTA recognized the emphasis on Collaborative Music by holding a recital on 
January 22, 2011 in the Gellman Room of the Richmond Public Library.  Performances 
included violin, cello, voice, piano duets, and harp duets.  We were pleased to offer our 
members a workshop with Melody Bober on April 2nd followed by a student recital of 
Bober’s music.  Other events and activities throughout the year included our annual 
potluck lunch in the fall, a breakfast meeting with roundtable discussions in February, a 
workshop with Dr. Sonia Vlahcevic on contemporary piano music, the annual Bach 
Competition and Recital of Winners, five student recitals, and a luncheon at the Virginia 
Museum of Fine Arts.  Congratulations to Anne James who was honored at the luncheon 
as a Foundation Fellow.  Anne will receive the award in March 2012 at the MTNA 
Conference in New York City.   In May we awarded two $300 scholarships to students 
who will attend a summer music camp.  RMTA also takes part in the VMTA Fall 
Festival, Tests for Theory, Sightreading and Skills, and Central District Auditions.  New 
officers were elected for 2011-2013.  They are as follows: 
President:  Lois Broadwater 
1st Vice President (Programs):  Jennifer Scott 
2nd Vice President (Membership):  Melissa Hawks 
3rd Vice President (Student Recitals):  Betty Ann Spiers 
Corresponding Secretary:  Ellis Dunton 
Recording Secretary:  Sharon Stewart 
Treasurer:  Rita Gulliksen 
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